
 
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: Damage Assessment 
 

DATE:  May 6, 2024 

 
Background: 
 
The Shoreview Lane damage assessment was completed Widseth on 4/19/2024.  It is a 
straight forward plan to repair the damage and mitigate the impacts of ice damage in 
the future.  Once repaired the 3 to 1 slope may prove an attractive lake access point to 
vehicles and could possibly cause issues to the vehicles or rip-rap, the guard rail is an 
option to preclude the potential for these issues.   
 
Requested Action:  
 
A motion to approve Widseth’s damage assessment and determine if alternate A option 
should be included would be appreciated. 
 
 


